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Comments: Please do not continue mining in the sacred Black Hills. I support the withdrawal! These hills have

been a sacred place for the Lakota Tribe for countless years. So many sacred places for Native Americans have

been compromised over time. Please withdraw your mining operation and expedite your withdrawal proposal to

the Secretary of the Department of the Interior. 

 

Thank you. We need sacred places in this country. Especially now! 


